
Williamsburg Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

October 2, 2019 - 6:30PM 

Members Present: Pam Plumer, Stuart Brisson, Ben Thompson, Collin Black 

Public Present: None 

Next meeting: November 6, 2019, 6:30PM, Town Hall 

 

1. Tennis courts 

o Finished and look good and are in use 

o Cut back bushes around the courts to keep berries from discoloring the court 

 

2. Field hockey 

o Going well 

 

3. Basketball 

o All students will be going through the Southampton program for rec 

o Registration is open 

o Encouraging all students to play both rec and suburban and are working hard to put 

together even teams 

o Williamsburg/Chesterfield/Goshen still have a 5/6 boys suburban charter and so we might 

have one more year of their own suburban team.  Must tell them by October 15th if we will 

have this team. 

o Brian Plumer has offered to take the lead on coaching this team 

o All girls will be directed to the Southampton team tryouts for suburban 

o 7/8 grade boys suburban will be directed to Southampton 

o For rec, refs will be trained, coaches will be trained, have a gym monitor.  Very organized 

and well set up. 

o Some coaches running the Hampshire Regional “fall ball” have asked us to investigate the 

possibility of idea of 7/8 boys team for Quabbin League 

▪ Need to see if enough interest from Williamsburg families 

▪ Would need to have an involved parent organize and run it 

▪ Could be difficult to schedule enough gym time 

o Would possibly be looking to set up some pick-up games at ATD for families not able to play 

on a team in Southampton 

 

4. Ben went to the Open Space meeting, shared ideas, got information on current projects 

 

5. Members voted to accept minutes from today’s meeting. 

 

6. Voted to adjourn meeting at 7:15pm 


